
FFA Week 6 Email Address 

Hello All, 

 

         HAPPY HALLOWEEN!  Hope everyone is enjoying the holiday.  First off, thank you to Shari Rozenberg and all of our 

other parent volunteers from yesterday who helped to make our Starving Artist Luncheon a success!  We couldn't have 

done it without you!  Our students had plenty to eat, and we have a ton of leftover food available for snacks after school 

this week.  I apologize for sending out the schedule so late tonight.  If you're wondering why it took so long, check out 

the picture attachment to learn the answer!   

 

         Before I forget, I want to remind all of our parents that ONLINE TICKET ORDERS END TONIGHT AT MIDNIGHT!!!  

Why is that important to know?  It means that from this point out your child will have to purchase tickets during lunch 

sales this week, or you will need to buy them at the door.  In either case, you will not have the same opportunity to 

choose your seating locations for the performance.  Don't miss the chance to choose and reserve the very best possible 

seats!   

 

PURCHASE TICKETS 

 

         This week will invariably prove to be quite long and tiring.  Luckily, I have made arrangements with your teachers so 

that you will not be assigned any homework, quizes, or tests in the next five days.  Additionally, they have agreed to 

boost your current grades in their courses by 75%!  What's more, they're planning on bringing paying you $50 cash for 

each assignment that you do manage to turn in this week.  By this point I imagine you realize I'm COMPLETELY MAKING 

UP ALL OF THIS INFORMATION!  In all seriousness, please use your downtime wisely during rehearsals.  It may not be 

fun or easy, but it is certainly possible to keep up with studies when you are not needed onstage.  The show IS NOT to be 

used as an excuse you give to your teachers for failing to submit work.  Stay on top of things as best you can.  It's tough, I 

know.  I certainly appreciate your difficulties, but it's part of the game that comes with participation in shows.   

 

         We're in good shape, and I am VERY excited for opening night.  Please remain focused and ready for the work that 

this week will require in order for us to be ready!  Also, please keep in mind that strike will take place on Mon, Nov. 8th.  

It runs from after school until 5pm, and participation is MANDATORY for all cast members.  Thank you, everyone!  LET'S 

HAVE A GREAT WEEK! 

 

Quote for the Week: 

 

 "I passed your floor on the way up, and now I'm passing it on the way down, and I don't think I'll be taking this elevator 

again." 

 

- Daniel Keyes, Flowers for Algernon 

 

TICKET INFORMATION: 

 

https://www.showtix4u.com/index.php?submit=Search+for+Events&begin=1542968&current_client=105059100930546

&event_id=1917  

https://www.showtix4u.com/index.php?submit=Search+for+Events&begin=1542968&current_client=105059100930546&event_id=1917
https://www.showtix4u.com/index.php?submit=Search+for+Events&begin=1542968&current_client=105059100930546&event_id=1917
https://www.showtix4u.com/index.php?submit=Search+for+Events&begin=1542968&current_client=105059100930546&event_id=1917

